
The Army-Navy Game May Not Be As 
Important As Academy-Ivy Contest
In “The Army-Navy Game May Not Be As Important As Academy-Ivy Contest” (The Hill, 
December 12, 2020), Steve Cohen discusses the need for a voluntary exchange 
program between the military Service Academies and the Ivy League schools for each 
to learn from the other as a means to reduce the gap in civil-military relations.
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